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5th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Details for the trip to Ash End Farm 
 
EYFS will be visiting Santa at Ash End Farm on Friday 9th December. We will leave school at 9.30am 
promptly. Please ensure that your child is wearing their full school uniform, wellies or sensible shoes 
and a waterproof coat. Hat, gloves and scarves are advised. Children will also require their water 
bottle. Nursery children should also bring a spare set of clothes in a named carrier bag.  

 

We will travel via coach to Ash End Farm and expect to arrive around 10.30am. We will visit Santa, 
enjoy the farm activities and be back at school by 3pm for collection. 

 

Nursery children will require a packed lunch in named carrier bag. Reception children will be 
provided with a free grab bag. Please order your child’s sandwich choice via the dinner register on 
ParentMail no later than Wednesday 7th December.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Miss Coley & Miss Morgan 
EYFS 
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